
 

 

INFANT NEWSLETTER 

FEBRUARY 2014 

 

Dear Parents, 

Here we are into the second month of the New Year already.  The time flies by so fast.  We hope 

everyone is surviving this cold and snowy winter.  Spring will be here before we know it and hopefully 

we have a really good one.  

We want to welcome a new baby to our room, her name is Mia. We are so happy to have her join our 

class.  Another baby girl will be starting sometime this month, I am not sure of the day. Her sister is Ellie 

in the toddler room. 

Please read your infant grams. They inform you of the things your child needs.   

We are asking for each parent to bring in a box of tissue.  We are always in need due to all the runny 

noses. 

Remember to let us know by 9 am if your child is going to be late or not here. This is very important for 

scheduling purposes.  Breakfast is over at 8:15, for the ones that eat breakfast. 

Familiarize yourself with the sick policy. Remember the rules are in place for the health of your child and 

the health of everyone else. 

Thank you for trusting your most precious children to our care. 

If you have any questions call Ms. Teresa or Ms. Debbie at 677-2252. You can also call Ms. Debbie on her 

cell phone the number is 259-7073.  

Ms. Debbie 

Ms. Nicole 

Ms. Tammy 


